
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>

Date: 12/6/2016 11:00:21 AM
Subject: RE: Governor's Campaign Aug- Sept 2016

Thank you Brandon.  Will DPS send a final bill with the OT? 


Richele
 
From: Landrum, Brandon J. [mailto:blandrum@sled.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 8:56 AM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Governor's Campaign Aug- Sept 2016
 
Richele,
 
DNR did not have any cost during this time.  SLED needed to be reimbursed $9.63.  DPS needed to be reimbursed $19.11 
plus 2 hours and 15 min of overtime. The cost of overtime is something that DPS's payroll department will have to 
determine.
 
Let me know if there is anything else you need.
 
Thanks,
 
Brandon 

From: Taylor, Richele [RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 2:23 PM

To: Landrum, Brandon J.

Subject: Re: Governor's Campaign Aug- Sept 2016

Thanks!


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 5, 2016, at 1:57 PM, Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov> wrote:

I'll take a look at it. I don't think SLED had OT for that period.
 

From: Taylor, Richele [RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:55 AM

To: Landrum, Brandon J.

Subject: FW: Governor's Campaign Aug- Sept 2016

Brandon,
 
I wanted to touch base on the attached quarterly bill for agents.   We received one invoice for the third 
quarter, from SLED.  The bill paperwork  specifically shows that OT was not included.  We need the OT 
added in to the SLED bill. 
 
Also, we did not receive an invoice from DPS, and again it needs to have OT included.
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DNR shows no expenses in the paperwork, but we need to make sure there was no OT.
 
I want to get these cleared up.  Can you please help?

Thank you,
 
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
 
 
From: Thompson, Joyce [mailto:jthompson@sled.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:55 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Governor's Campaign Aug- Sept 2016
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